
REMOTE DEPOSIT 

At MCFCU, we understand that our 
members’ time is limited. That’s why 
we’re providing a remote desposit 
services to make your experience quick, 
easy and convenient. You can now 
deposit checks when it’s convenient for 
you, at any time of day from anywhere.

To start using remote deposit, click the 
deposit button on the MCFCU Mobile 
App to get preapproved. Once you are 
approved please follow the instructions 
provided. That’s it!  

Questions? Contact us at 228-9850.

MEMBERSHIP PICNIC

Our Annual Membership Picnic will be 
on Friday August 16 from 11am to 3pm. 
Our staff will be serving brats, hotdogs, 
chips, popcorn, and lemonade. Stop in 
for some fun.
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Gayle is a Teller. She moved 
to Marquette in 2007. She 
has been married for over 36 
years and has three children 
and three grand children.
In her spare time, she enjoys 
spending time with her 
children and hiking, kayaking 
and camping.

Joe is a Teller. He has lived 
in Marquette since 2008. 
He likes cooking, art and 
mathematics. In his spare 
time, he enjoys watching 
movies and playing games 
with friends.

Brandan is a Teller. Originally 
from Alaska, he moved to 
Upper Michigan in early 
2019. ​He enjoys climbing, 
skiing and 3D art.
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Contributions to the CommunityMARQUETTE OFFICE
1230 W. Washington St. 
Marquette, MI 49855  
Phone: 228-9850
Fax: 228-7662

Marquette Office Hours:
Drive Through 
Mon. – Thurs.: 8:00 to 5:30 
Fri.: 8:00 to 6:00 
Lobby 
Mon. – Thurs.: 9:00 to 5:00 
Fri.: 9:00 to 6:00 
Sat.: 9:00 to Noon

HARVEY BRANCH
5096 US Highway 41 S. 
Marquette, MI 49855 
Phone: 228-9850
Fax: 249-9670 

Harvey Branch Hours 
Mon. – Fri.: 9:00 to 6:00 
Sat.: 9 to Noon

VISA Card Information: 
(855) 308-7880

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Tom Meravi, Chairman 
Sue Noel, Vice Chairman 
Connie Williams, Secretary 
Jake Greer, Treasurer 
Brian Anderson, Director 
Garry Tollefson, Director
John Greenberg, Director 
Randy Girard, Director 
Russ Ault, Director

Recently, we presented 
Lakestate Industries with a 
check for $200 from our staff 
“Jeans for Charity” donations. 

On the left is Vicki Watters, 
our operations manager, 
and accepting the check for 
Lakestate Industries is Andrea 
Wash, Development and 
Employment Specialist.

We also presented Bay Cliff 
Health Camp with a $200 
donation. From left: Brandan 
Matyas, Joe Vignaroli, Justin 
Henry, Clare Lutgen (Bay Cliff 
Executive Director), Andrew 
Johnson, Ryan Brown.

Let us know if you know of an 
oganization that could benefit 
from our “Jeans for Charity” 
program!

MICK’S PICK

Mini Fruit Pizzas

Ingredients
• 1 package (16 oz) Pillsbury™ Ready

To Bake!™ refrigerated sugar cookies
(24 cookies)

• 1 package (8 oz) cream cheese, softened
• 2 tablespoons frozen limeade concentrate
• 1/2 cup powdered sugar
• 3 cups fresh blueberries, sliced strawberries and kiwifruit

Steps
1. Bake cookies as directed on package. Cool completely, about 10 minutes.
2. Meanwhile, in medium bowl, beat cream cheese, limeade concentrate and

powdered sugar with electric mixer on medium speed until smooth.
3. Spread each cookie with 1 tablespoon cream cheese mixture. Arrange

sliced fruit on top of each cookie. Serve immediately, or cover and
refrigerate up to 2 hours before serving. Sprinkle with powdered sugar just
before serving.


